Value Based Prescription Drug Program

For the 2011 plan year, members covered under the CBIZ $1,000 and $500 deductible plans
will have the ability to obtain certain prescription drugs for a reduced copayment. Following
are details regarding this program.

This program is available to CBIZ employees, spouses and children who are
covered under either the $1,000 or $500 deductible plans.

If you or any of your covered dependents take prescription medication to treat
or prevent certain conditions, you may be eligible for a reduced copayment on
specific medications.

Three specific medical conditions are covered by this program: asthma,
coronary artery disease and diabetes.

During the 2011 plan year, if you (and/or any of your dependents who are
covered under the select CBIZ medical plans) take a prescription medication
for treatment or prevention of any medical condition noted above, you will
automatically be eligible to receive your Tier 1 or Tier 2 medication for a
reduced copayment. Additionally, the prescription drug deductible will not
apply for these medications (including Tier 3 medications). The copayments
will be as follows:

Retail Mail Order (90-Day Supply)
Tier 1 $5 (normally $10) $12.50 (normally $25)
Tier 2 $15 (normally $30) $37.50 (normally $75)
Tier 3 $50 (no discount) $125 (no discount)

To find out if a specific medication is covered under this program, please go to
the CBIZ ESC website at www.cbizesc.com. From the right side of the main
menu, select “Enrollment Information,” then select “Prescription Drug
Information” and “Value Based Prescription List.”

Please contact a UHC Health Advisor directly at @00) 241-4675 with any
questions on this program.




